

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Mrs. Salima Ducker Head of School: Miss. Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 8th October 2024

PTA Fireworks Night 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

As you would have already seen, Green Ridge PTA is holding the annual Fireworks Night on Saturday, 9th November.

Tickets will be on sale from **Sunday**, 6th **October** at **5.00pm** parents/carers of Green Ridge first on our PTA Events page <u>here</u> before it is open to the wider Berryfields community.

Ticket numbers are limited so don't miss out! Please note that tickets are **only** available in advance.

To be a part of making this event a great success, we need your help as volunteers to in a variety of ways. From helping to sell refreshments and other items, scanning tickets or as fire marshals. If you would like to volunteer, please sign up <u>here</u>. You will be needed from 4.00pm – 6.30pm and all volunteers will receive free entry and a free burger or hot dog!

Please contact the PTA directly if you have any questions or experience any difficulties purchasing tickets. You can contact us via email to pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk.

We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you there!

Yours faithfully,

Zereer.

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA

